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1. Following a stakeholder request, the Commission for Communications (ComReg) 
has today extended the deadline for submissions from operators regarding the 
proposed modification of the CLFMP (Copper Loop Frequency Management 
Plan) to allow EVDSL (exchange launched VDSL) (Document No.14/72) to 5p.m. 
Friday 8th August 2014. 


